
Senior Portraits  

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of BEST Academy Seniors: 

Senior Portrait Days are coming soon! This year, BEST Academy is partnering with Z3 Photog-
raphy for our senior portraits.   

Your senior will sit for three (3) photos: gold polo shirt, tuxedo, and cap & gown. Z3 will pro-
vide the tuxedo jacket; please ensure that your senior wears a WHITE BUTTON-DOWN SHIRT 
for both the tuxedo and cap & gown photos.   

A $25 sitting fee is required. 

Bring cash or money order made payable to BEST Academy. 

 

Wednesday, September 11th  
9:00am - 2:00pm  

Senior Polo 
(Wear GOLD POLO SHIRT.) 

 
Thursday, September 12th    

9:00am - 2:00pm  
Cap & Gown and Tuxedo 

(Wear WHITE BUTTON-DOWN SHIRT.) 
Reminders/Tips: 
• Parents are not allowed in the room during these photo sessions. 
• Get a haircut a week in advance to give your haircut a chance to relax and look natural. 
• Get a fresh shave the night before, if needed. 
• Practice your facial expressions in front of a mirror at home before your photo sessions 
 

$25 sitting fee paid with cash or a money order payable to  
BEST Academy on or before Wednesday, September 4, 2024.      

 
 

Please contact Dr. Bruce Williams with questions or concerns  
at 404-802-4982 or bewilliams@apsk12.org. 

 


